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Dear colleagues! 

 

Due to rapidly changing conditions, including changes in government policy regarding public 

meetings, the organizing committee of the St. Petersburg Arrhythmia Forum postpones the 

assessment and decision on the status of the event until April 27, 2020 (30 days before the start 

of the Forum), in order to take into account further developments. Current travel and meeting 

restrictions in the Russian Federation do not apply to May 2020. It is possible that the situation 

and restrictions change rapidly. 

We emphasize that to date the holding of the St. Petersburg Forum has not been canceled or 

postponed, the event is planned on May 28-30, 2020. The program and event schedule will be 

posted on the website of the Russian Cardiology Society until April 1, 2020. 

Regarding the format of the event, options for holding satellite symposia in the format of 

webinars are being considered. Industry exhibition might be replaced by video materials. Some 

lectures and reports can be presented in the format of video recording / video broadcasting. 

 We support each of you understanding your questions and worries regarding pressing issues. We 

believe that these circumstances will only strengthen our cooperation. Stay healthy and stay in 

touch! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Chairman of the St. Petersburg Arrhythmia Forum, 

Prof. Lebedev D.S. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


